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Welcome To Our Newsletter

As we welcome the new year, it is time to reflect on the past year and look forward to
the future. In 2023, we had an amazing year and we would like to thank everyone for
their support and contributions. We are excited to continue being together in 2024
and make it an even better year.

We have a lot planned for 2024, and one of our top goals is to finish our Dementia
environment project. We believe that this will make a significant difference in the
lives of our residents, and we are committed to achieving it. Additionally, we plan to
receive our accreditation with the Hospice for End of Life Care, which will help us
provide better care to our residents in their final days.

We are looking forward to seeing all of our relatives at the upcoming meeting on
January 25th at 2.30pm. We encourage everyone to attend and bring their ideas to
improve our home.

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new residents and their
families. If you need anything, please do not hesitate to contact reception or admin.
Additionally, if you need to speak to the home manager, my door is always open.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Kate Emery
Home Manager

Christmas Cake Competition

Our kitchen team entered the regional Christmas cake competition and we are proud
of their work. The residents loved the cakes and said that they tasted as good as
they looked. 

Pet Therapy

We had a visit from Trevor and Tessa, the pet therapy dogs, all dressed up for
Christmas.

Christmas Celebrations

We had a lot of fun celebrating Christmas with our residents, families and friends.
We played Christmas musical bingo, with snowballs (Advocaat) and Quality Street. 

Our Christmas party with Elvis was a huge success and everyone had a great time
dancing and enjoying the festivities. 

Finally, we had presents from Santa and his helper, which brought joy and
happiness to everyone.

 

Celebrating New Year's Eve

Our New Year's Eve party was a huge success! We enjoyed the night with our
friends Jane and Julie. We danced, sang and had a great time.

When the clock struck midnight, we sang Auld Lang Syne, hugged each other and
wished one another a Happy New Year. It was a night to remember.

Up & Coming Events

We have exciting events lined up for February! Here are some of the events:

5th February - G Fitness with Oscar: Oscar is our fitness instructor, and he will
guide us through a workout session to keep us fit and healthy.
6th February - New Rosie Sax Player: We have a new saxophone player, Rosie,
who will entertain us with her beautiful music.
8th February - Church Service with Ann: We have a church service with Ann, where
we can pray and reflect.
12th February - G Fitness with Oscar: Another fitness session with Oscar to keep
us energized.
14th February - Angie Sings for Valentine's: Angie is an amazing singer, and she
will perform some romantic songs for Valentine's Day.
15th February - Church Service with Gill: We have another church service with Gill,
where we can connect with our spiritual selves.
19th February - G Fitness with Oscar: Oscar is back with another fitness session to
keep us in shape.
22nd February - Church Service with Robert: We have a church service with
Robert, where we can pray and reflect.
26th February - G Fitness with Oscar: Our last fitness session for the month with
Oscar.

We hope that our residents will enjoy these activities and events.
 

Maria's Gardening Projects

Maria, our gardener, has been busy inside during the winter months, brightening up
our dementia unit with beautiful butterflies, forests and flowers. She is now working
on a seaside theme.

Maria is hoping to get out into the garden as the weather brightens, she has many
projects for improving the garden area. We would appreciate any donations of
perennials or seeds for a wildflower bed, as well as sweetpea plants from April
onwards. Your donations will help us create a more vibrant and colourful garden that
our residents will enjoy.
 

Facebook Page

Make sure to check out our Beaumont Manor Care Home Facebook Page and
give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently
on this platform.

Leave A Review

Please check out the reviews we have had recently. If you think we do a good job,
you can pick up a card from reception or complete a review online.

The reviews are like trip advisor, they support other families to make the right choice
when choosing a care home and additionally we share all reviews with staff.

If you think we do a good job, please write a review, our aim is to get the highest
score of 10!

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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